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18 April 2023 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

  

We want to make you aware that the NEU have now put in place two further strike days in 

the coming weeks.  They are on 27 April and 2 May so please be aware that we may be 

affected once again.    
 

It remains the case that staff are under no obligation to share their intentions prior to those 

dates and so we will keep in place the system whereby we will notify you early on the 

morning of the strikes either to say that you child’s class is closed or to confirm that they are 

open.   

 

If we get any information before the event, we will again share this as soon as possible.    

 

We know that the uncertainty is difficult but we do feel this is the best system to avoid 

unnecessary closures and further disruption for the children.    

  

Kind regards,  

  

 

Kate Guymer  

Headteacher 
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